
 

 

 

We would like to invite you to take part in our ‘One Way Run’ trial at         

Aston by Sutton. 

To improve safety along Aston Lane, we are trialling a ‘One Way System’ 

(please see map below). Most parents enter Aston Lane from the Sutton 

Weaver end but issues have been occurring involving dangerous manoeuvres, 

including 3 point turns and mounting pavements. Recently this has caused 

some very dangerous situations for vehicles, adults and children. This could 

easily be reduced by parents making the effort to use Aston Lane as a one way 

system.  

We cannot force parents/drivers to adhere to this, but we would urge 

everyone to give this a go for one week to consider the safety of all our 

children and families. It doesn’t add much to your journey in terms of distance 

or time. We thank you for your co-operation. 


